
1

Andrea Gyger

From: Richard Oliver 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 12:06 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Opposed to Internet Voting

Dear Mr. Williams, 
 
In lite of the fact that the Federal Government was hacked and millions of sensitive and supposedly 
very secure information has now been taken, I know it would not be a very wise move toward internet 
voting here in Colorado in every case except in maybe the most extreme hardship cases where no 
mail voting is available. Again, this would be very rare. 
 
Only when future technology can really secure the internet, then maybe the time to take this step. 
Now is not that time.  As a republican Leader here in Centennial, I as well as most of the Republicans 
in my precinct voted to elect you as Secretary of State for the main reason to curb any voter fraud in 
the upcoming very important 2016 election. 
 
We feel that internet voting at this time is too fraught with problems. The possibility of election fraud is 
too great at such a crucial time in our Countries trying condition.  
 
I just have to ask you, what would happen, if “online” voting is put into effect here and now we lose 
this 2016 election due to any kind of election fraud by electronic voting here in the swing State of 
Colorado.  You remember the “Chad” mess they had in Florida …. This could be 10 times worse and 
much harder to prove fraud. 
 
Please do not consider this “Online” voting at this time and not until technology can catch up with real 
security on the internet, which I’m certain will happen in the future. 
 
Yours, 
 
Dr. Richard Oliver 
 
 




